
Cartersville Class of 2024 

Cap and Gown Order Information 

ATLgrad is now accepting Cap and Gown orders! 

Please place your order by November 18, 2023 to receive the best 

prices and selection of products.  

 

How to Order:  Go to www.ATLgrad.com 

1. Click “Shop Senior Graduation Products”                                             

2. Select the package you wish to purchase or if you wish to buy individual 
pieces and make up your own order, you can do that.  Go to the bottom of 
the page and look for “Shop Individual Items” to click and continue 
shopping.   

3. Enter Cartersville High School and your graduate’s information.   

4. Click on the Cart to proceed with the checkout process.  

5. Enter your home address not the school’s 
address in the checkout information.                                                                                                       

Important Info:   

• Some of the items are delivered to your home 
address and some will be delivered to the school 
with the cap/gown/tassel unit during spring 
semester (exact date TBD).  It is noted what 
products go where in the flyer and on the 
website.   

• Students must wear this design of the cap and 
gown.   

• Announcements this year will be available to 
order in January.  They will have the student’s name and 
commencement information printed on the inside.  More details to come…..  

http://www.atlgrad.com/

